
From: Silvia Caragea [Silvia.Caragea@insse.ro] 
Sent: 21 April 2008 13:46 
To: GUEYE Gallo (ESTAT) 
Cc: RAVETS Christian (ESTAT); FRANKFORD Ligia (ESTAT) 
Subject: FW: Reminder: Review of Volume 1 of the updated System of National 
Accounts 
 
Attachments: BitDefender.txt 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Thank you for asking our opinion on the draft of Volume 1.  
Romania has no comments on the document.  
Best regards, 
 
Silvia CARAGEA 
Direction of National Accounts and Macroeconomic Synthesis 
National Institute of Statistics - Romania 
 


